
12/12/2020 

MRS Jacqueline Daley 
15a Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
daleyjacqueline@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I wish to lodge an objection to the application to the above. The reasons being that Bangaroo 
is a very busy rat run to Seaforth and the Spit Bridge. Also being close to Seaforth School., 
parents park up Bangaroo St to collect their children which means it exceedingly difficult to see 
when trying to exit our driveway. Children walk or ride their scooters and bikes on the path and 
they could easily be knocked down as people back out of driveway. As a residential area 
where there is very limited parking spaces anyway, in any surrounding streets and with a bus 
stop opposite I feel it entirely unsuitable to have a childcare centre here. 

Sent: 12/12/2020 10:34:52 AM
Subject: Online Submission


